BALTIMORE

MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary
FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CEO V)%Y(\
DATE: May 20, 2013

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 13-0218
Urban Renewal - Inner Harbor Project | -Amendment

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill 13-0218 — Urban Renewal — Inner Harbor Project I - Amendment  for the purpose
of amending the Urban Renewal Plan for Inner Harbor Project 1.

This Bill changes the land use category for Development Area 18 in the Inner Harbor
Project I Urban Renewal Plan from “Semi-Public” to “Commercial-Residential” for a portion of
the Development Area. The land use category change is necessary in order to allow a potential
redevelopment project at the site.

BDC has reviewed this Bill and respectfully requests that favorable consideration is given
by the City Council.
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